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Dear Parents, Carers & Children 
 

Welcome Service: This was a wonderful service led by our Year 6 
children (who were extremely professional) to welcome our new 
families to our school. Year 6 and Reception buddies were also 
announced and the Year 6 children also received their Prefect 
badges. If you attended and have feedback for us on the event 
please email bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Reading: Now all children are bringing reading books home we 
have updated our school class pages with Reading Top Tips – 
please take a look to make the most of the reading time you have 
with your children. 
 

Key Stage 2 Jobs: Key Stage 2 Jobs have been advertised. Please 
see Team Rigby page and Team Venables page for more 
information on this opportunity. The deadline for applications is 
Wednesday 22nd September. Interviews will then take place and 
job offers made to successful candidates. 
 

Enrichment Clubs: It is exciting to be able to offer clubs to children 
again. Just to remind you all that clubs taking place outside of 
school hours require permission via Parent Pay. As our clubs start 
next week please ensure you have done this before Monday. Our 
Healthy Schools club is already full but we will be running this club 
again after half term. 
 

School Dinners: Unfortunately schools in Lancashire are facing 
difficulties in getting food supplies delivered. We have received 
formal notification that this is likely to continue and that if 
necessary school dinner menus may need to change according to 
the food we have on site. We will avoid this where possible but we 
are unable to guarantee offering the menu as advertised on our 
School Meals page. 
 

Parent Pay: All accounts for school children have now been 
updated with changes since the summer term. Please log in to 
Parent Pay to check your accounts and settle all debts. Nursery 
accounts will be updated next week once all applications for the 
Free Early Years Entitlement are returned. 
 

PTA: Finally please see the final page of the Newsletter to welcome 
you all into our incredible Parent Teacher Association. 
 

Warmest Regards,  
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Headteacher’s Roll of Honour 

Those children who have 

demonstrated both effort in school 

and the Gospel Value of Respect are:- 

Team Crane 

Alfie 

Team Halton 

Samuel 

Team Lucas 

Danny 

Team Rigby 3 

Charlotte 

Team Rigby 4 

Summer 

Team Venables 

Charlie 

Rose 

  

Congratulations to the MAPLE FAMILY 

for gaining the most points this week. 

Next Week at Newburgh:- 

Dinners – Week 2 
Don’t Forget: Clubs start this week. 
Non uniform day Friday for September 
birthdays. 
Monday– KS1 Fundamental Movement 
& Y4 Healthy Schools Clubs at 3.30. 
Tuesday – KS1 Science & Venables 
Football Clubs at 3.30. 
Wednesday – Choir Club at 8am. Y4-6 
Music 
Thursday –Venable Swimming. KS1 Art 
& Craft & Rigby Football Clubs at 3.30. 
Friday – Non-uniform day for children 
with birthdays in September. KS2 
Gymnastics Club at 3.30 

What are we enjoying most at Newburgh this week? 
 
Team Nursery playing outside, finding bugs. 
Team Crane spending time with Buddies, playing outside, P.E. and 
making new friends. 
Team Halton painting, reading, going on the computers. 
Team Lucas art, computing, everything! 
Team Rigby getting to know new teachers, learning exciting new 
things, playing football, learning to play the violin 
Team Venables school dinners in the hall, worship in the hall, 
mixing with everyone, helping other children. 
 

Website Updates 
 
Team Nursery Nursery Liaison added 
Team Crane Crane weekly liaison added and Reading with 
Children top tips added 
Team Halton Class routine, photos and Reading with Children top 
tips added. 
Team Lucas Reading with Children top tips added. 
Team Rigby Year 3 routines and Reading with Children top tips 
added. 
Team Venables Class routines and Reading with Children top tips 
added. 
 
 

Year 6 Prefects 2021-2022 
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Welcome to the PTA 
 

Hello Everyone! 
 
It’s been so lovely to reconnect, smile and chat to so many of you. For those of you that don’t 
know me yet I’d like to introduce myself and our wonderful PTA committee. 
 
My name is Cathie and I’ve been a parent at Newburgh School for ten years! (The poor staff!) 
I’m passionate about life and making the most of it, I’m just a big kid at heart. My eldest Jack is 
13, Louis is in Year 6 and my youngest Summer is in Year 4. As Chair of the PTA my role is to 
build relationships with parents and teachers, so together we can plan fantastic events not 
only to raise money but have a brilliant time doing it! 
 
We are a friendly bunch and we’d love to meet you at our AGM on Wednesday 6th October at 
6.30pm. There will be wine and cheese, need I say more?? 
 
Before the meeting I need to pass heartfelt thanks on to Anna Derbyshire (Mum to Aiden and 
Jack) who has stepped down as Treasurer. Jennie Williams (Mum to Sonny) has taken over this 
role so a big hello and welcome to her. 
 
So, here are a few current PTA heroes for you to get to know: 
 
Cathie Williams, PTA Chair 
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PTA Representatives 

Hi, I’m Anna and I have 

two sons, Angus is 8 

(Year 4) and Fraser is 5 

(Year 1). I like to keep 

fit in the outdoors 

(although I complain a 

lot about the weather 

so probably need to 

rethink this). I also love 

cheese and 

poppadoms, not 

necessarily together! 

Hi, I’m Lisa and the Year 

5 PTA rep. I have two 

children Ollie (12) and 

Libby (Year 5). I am a 

primary school teacher 

and also a Foundation 

Governor for school. I 

love swimming and 

baking cakes. 

Hi, my name is Jennie, 

Mum to Sonny in Year 3 

and very proud to be 

part of the Newburgh 

School community. 

You’ll find us doing 

something sporty most 

weekends; paddle 

boarding, cycling, scuba 

diving and yoga are my 

favourites. 

Hi, my name is Philippa. 

I have 2 children. Tom 

(in Year 4) and Oliver 

(in Reception). I love 

the outdoors, family, 

friends, travel, eating 

out and enjoy books on 

anything 

cooking/nutrition/               

health related. 

Hi, I’m Chrissy. I have 

two children, Dan (Year 

2) and Emily 

(Reception). I work in 

the school office which 

is a privilege. I love 

reading, walking & I am 

trying to learn Swedish 

at the moment. 
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